
 

3 February 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Friday 7 February – Staff Training 

I am writing to remind you that staff training will take place on Friday 7 February. Lessons will 

begin from Period 2 onwards so students should arrive on site from 9:45am and in good time 

to start lessons at 10:00am. 

I apologise for any inconvenience this may cause but it is important that we do all we can to 

ensure high-quality teaching.  

While writing, I would like to also remind you of some up and coming dates; 

Thursday 6 February – PARENTS EVENING (Year 12) from 4.30-7.30pm 

Friday 14 February – Students finish school at the end of Period 4 (12.55pm) 

Thursday 27 February – Epilogue at 4-4.30pm in the Chapel 

Thursday 27 February – PARENTS EVENING (Year 9) from 4.30-7.30pm 

Thursday 20 March – PARENTS EVENING (Year 7) from 4.30-7.30pm 

Thursday 24 April – PARENTS EVENING (Year 8) from 4.30-7.30pm 

Thursday 8 May – PARENTS EVENING (Year 10) from 4.30-7.30pm 

Tuesday 1 July – Staff Training – students finish end of Period 4 (12.55pm) 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

R F Teague 

Headteacher  

 
 

   

  

 

  
  

 

                     

 


